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I had to make additional changes in new s. 893.80 (3m) to clarify the language.

Rather than list ambulance service providers, first responders, and EMTs, I narrowed
the list of health care providers in s. 146.81 (1) to remove them from the list of those
included as health care providers.

I used the broad language of s. 251.06 to describe local health employees who are not
included in the new higher limits so that it covers everyone in those agencies.  I am not
sure this is necessary because they are not named as health care providers in the s.
146.81 (1) list.

If the changes are okay, I will draft this amendment as an introducible /1.
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